Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEwW MEXICO

Nov. 16, 1965

¥r. L. 0. Storm
209 Turner Drive
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stomm:

The recently submitted gas-oil ratio test for the J. R. Cone
Anderson No. 2 located in Unit I of Section 21, T-21-S, R-
37-E, Blinebry Pool, indicates that it should be reclassified
as a gas well. Therefore, the well will be removed from the
0il Proration Schedule effective December 1, 1965.
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Please advise this office as to whether or not Skelly 0il Co.
will continue to take the gas from this well in order that we
may assign a Blinebry gas allowable.

Yours very truly,

g

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
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